
From:
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Showing ID when voting.
Date: Wednesday, 8 April 2015 10:45:56 PM

Dear Sir or Madam,

I strongly object to the proposal to remove the requirement that voters can be
asked to provide ID prior to casting a vote. If this is removed we are on a one
way course to total electoral chaos. Fraudulent voting will be unbelievably easy.
Thank you,
Pryce and Morwenna Trevor

AVENELL HEIGHTS Q 4670
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From:
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Bill 2015.
Date: Wednesday, 8 April 2015 10:53:15 PM

Dear Sir or Madam,

Please retain the requirement that voters must be able to supply positive ID
before casting a vote in QLD elections.
Without this requirement our State would be on a one way course to electoral
chaos, as without definite ID being required unscrupulous persons would be
enable to vote multiple times.

Thank you,
Pryce and Morwenna Trevor.
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